Sky Valley Amateur Radio Club Minutes
. June 17, 2006
‘ Call to Order: 08:31 by John AC7LC

i Introductions: David KB7GFL, Bob KE7HOG, Brad KE7EOF, Tom K8TOM, Fred KE7THOD,
| John AC7LC, Wes KE7TEEA, David KE7THOK, Nathan KE7THOJ, Steve KE7THOB, Diane
KE6JRP, Charles N6IBIL, Mike KC7IFI

Secretary/Treasurer Report: Balance $442.53 as of May 31, 2006, $28.00 deposits, .15 interest.

Old Business: John discussed the “Fox” hunt; there were three teams that participated: John and
Fred found the “Fox” in 45 minutes, Steve in 75 minutes and Richard & Cherri in about 95
minutes. The “Fox” Brian was located at Tye Lake in the west Monroe area. Tom felt that the
“Fox” was an excellent way for students to participate in a meaningful event with club members.
RACES was invited to the club’s Field Day operation. Tim said that RACES was not going to
operate as an organization this year, but members were free to operate with others. Brad
reminded us about Night Out Against Crime, August 1% at 6 PM at Lake Tye Park in Monroe.
The club will discuss this more next meeting. Brad also brought in CERT information. The club
will discuss this at the July meeting if we want to take the training as a club. David gave a report
about Field Day location; the City of Gold Bar has had a Port-a-Potty delivered to the park.
David will get long tables and chairs from Gold Bar Elementary School. Equipment items will
be discussed after today’s meeting.

New business: Pat Lyons sent an email to Dave W7AG]J about a collection of Ham Radio and
QST magazines and wanted to know if the club was interested in acquiring this collection. There
was no interest by club members.

Good of the Order: In the Future: All the knowledge in the world will be contained on a single,
tiny silicon chip, which someone will misplace.

Adjournment: 09:01 by John




